COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

EMp/DY
22nd July, 1937.
Dear Sir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of yvour letler of
Hy the 20t: instant regpeeting the Formal Imvestlgation which bhas

heen ordered in conncetion with the loss of the steamer
"STANCREST", and in reply I am directed to inferm you that the
Conmittee heve beeon pleased to autiorise Nr. Wl.Wett, Principal
Surveyor on the Chief Ship Surveyor's Stafly te give avidence as
required and he will commumicate with you by telephone to make
the necessary spprointment for proof of such evidence,
vith regard to the last paragraph of your letter
I have to pefer you to lloyd's, leadenhall Street, E.C.3, for
the information desired regarding the Signal Station at St.
Catherine's Point, Iale of Vight,
I an, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The snliciwz

Soliei torts Leparis

Great Gwrge Street,
S.‘&-:h

Lloyd’s Register
- QWG HOI08



